
W E L C O M E  T O  D E S E R T  V I E W  B I B L E  C H U R C H  

 

June 19, 2022 
 

Welcome & Announcements 
 

Call to Worship 

Only King Forever 

As It Is In Heaven 
 

Baptisms 

9:00— JT Guinn, Josephine Marshall, & Joseph Nazario 

10:45— Emmalyn Fourt & Eleanor Fourt 
 

Praise & Worship 

The Solid Rock 

Hallelujah For The Cross 
 

Message 

Rev. Larry Fultz 
 

Closing Worship 

My Worth Is Not In What I Own 
 

Benediction 

 

 

FOLLOWING CHRIST THROUGH CHAOS 

The Right Way To Right Wrongs ·  1 Corinthians 6:1-11 
 

1. Senseless Believers 

2. Shameful Believers 

3. Sinful Believers 

4. Some of You 

Desert View Family, if you have a need, we would love to help... 
• Prayer: Pray with us after service, leave a request in one of our prayer boxes,, or email us at                                      
 prayerministry@dvbcaz.org. 
• Benevolence:  Please contact Pastor Ben Rounds at brounds@dvbcaz.org. 
• Counseling:  Please contact Pastor Mike Bohlmann at mbohlmann@dvbcaz.org. 

Online Giving  
Thank you for giving to our ministry! To give online, scan this QR code 
to get to our secure giving website, or visit www.desertviewbible.org.  

H A P P E N I N G  S O O N …  
 

DVBC 2022 Annual Meeting—Tomorrow Night! 
Monday, June 20, at 6:30pm in the Worship Center. All are welcome to 

attend the meeting. Ministry Partners (members) will vote on the 2022-23 

proposed budget, and elect new Shepherds to the board. 
 

Summer Volunteers Needed — Children’s Ministry  
Now that VBS is over… Please consider continuing to serve with us in          

Children’s Ministry! We need Subs & Helpers for the summer months in   

Sunday morning classes at 9:00am or 10:45am. To volunteer, just email  

Dawn Hendricks at dhendricks@dvbcaz.org, or :ll out the online form. 
 

Summer Family Movie Series—”The Chosen” Starts Tonight! 
Come for a series of fun & FREE movie nights throughout the summer!    

Sunday nights starting tonight at 6pm in Room 205 (Bldg C). Bring a    

dessert or movie snack to share & enjoy a private viewing of “The Chosen.” 

We will be showing two episodes per week. This event is open to all ages.         

No RSVP required & No Childcare will be provided.  
 

New Small Groups Launching This Summer  
If you’re in the 25-35 age range — married or single — now is the time to join 

one of the new Small Groups forming right now!  If you’re interested, please  

contact our Small Groups Coordinator, Greg Moore at groups@dvbcaz.org.  
 

Volunteers Needed — First Impressions Team 
Join our First Impressions Team (Hospitality, Greeters, Ushers, Welcome  

& Info Counters)! Serve just one Sunday a month, or as often as you’d like.       

Email Krista Crane to :nd out how to get involved: kcrane@dvbcaz.org. 

For more information, or for the online links to sign up for ANY of the 

classes, groups, or activities listed above, please scan this QR code, or 

visit the appropriate page on our website, www.desertviewbible.org.  

Offering 

Please give a warm Desert View welcome to Nick Fergerson, our new Youth    

Ministries Director for High School Ministry! Nick comes to us with a Master’s in 

Ministry Arts in Christian Leadership from Hope International University and 8 years 

of youth ministry experience. He and his wife, Caitlyn, have one daughter,         

Penelope, and they are expecting their second child in November. They are      

originally from Tucson, but just relocated back to Arizona from Greenville, South 

Carolina to be part of our Desert View family. We are so glad God led them here! 


